Important information and disclaimer for participants of the Indian delegation visit (the
"Delegation Visit")

The National Indian Students and Alumni Union UK (NISAU) is the organiser of the delegation visit for
Indian universities visiting the UK in February 2025. All details, including schedules, costs, and
deliverables, are subject to change, with participation benefits outlined on a best-effort basis. While
NISAU will take reasonable precautions to ensure participants’ health, safety, and well-being during
scheduled activities, participants are responsible for their own safety, adherence to local laws, and
exercising caution during unsupervised or optional activities. NISAU disclaims liability for any loss,
damage, or injury incurred during participation in the programme, except as required by law,
including issues arising from travel delays, personal injuries, property damage, or disruptions caused
by third-party providers or unforeseen circumstances. Additionally, NISAU collaborates with and uses
services from third-party organisations, such as airlines and hotels, but does not guarantee their
performance or involvement. All information provided by NISAU in relation to the Delegation Visit is
confidential, intended solely for the recipient, and may not be distributed, replicated, or shared
without prior written approval from NISAU. Personal data provided by participants will be handled in
accordance with applicable data protection laws, and by participating, individuals consent to its use
for programme-related purposes; further details are available in NISAU’s privacy policy at

https://www.nisau.org.uk/docs/NISAU's%20Privacy%20Policy.pdf.

NISAU will not be held liable for any failure to deliver promised activities due to circumstances
beyond its control, including natural disasters, pandemics, or government actions. Any disputes
arising in relation to the Delegation Visit will be governed by the laws of England and Wales.



